
 

Welcome to our family!  
 
I am Paulette Drankiewicz, your foster parent liaison. I want to tell you about my role in this journey of 
fostering on which you are about to embark. This world of fostering is like none other. Sometimes it’s 
scary, sometimes it’s overwhelming and sometimes it’s frustrating, but one that will change your life for 
the better. I am here for you – anything you may need at any time, day or night. I am here to help you 
navigate the program, answer the thousands of questions you may have, give you “tricks of the trade” and 
support you 100 percent of the time.  
 
My husband and I have been fostering for some time now, and have adopted six beautiful children 
through this program. We also have three biological children, making for a full house!  
 
As a current foster parent, and one that has lived through many different experiences with our program, I 
can relate to just about anything that has to do with the program or the kids. I am not a social worker. I 
am just like you – a foster parent here to support foster parents.  
 
I can be reached at (414) 801-6637 or by email at milwaukeefostering@yahoo.com.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me for any reason. My goal is to help make this experience as rewarding 
for you as possible.  
 
Again, welcome to our fostering family. Your life – and your heart – will never be the same!  
  
Best to you,  
  
Paulette Drankiewicz  
 
 


